
"WHAT A LITTLE CHTLD MAY DO."

To readers of the "Palm 3ranch " the
story of the life of Herbie Bellamy is not
new, but for the benefit of those of who have
not yet heard, we would like to again pre-
sent these facts to prove that a child's love
may be directed toward the missionary cause
in a very practical and devoted manner.

In Moose Jaw, N-orth-West Territory, re-
sides a dear little cripple boy, eleven years
ofage. who is perfectly helpless; who cannot
walk, talk, or use his hands, but being
wvonderfully blessed with a good Christian
mother, whose heart is afflame with mission-
ary zeal, and who has touched the heart of
her darling boy, until he has become filled
with the spirit of missionary needs; lie
devotes his time to writing (by means of a
pointed stick attached to his foot) people's
names and texts of Scripture, which he sells
for ten cents a piece, and deposits the money
in his missionary box. In this way he earned
in three years $83, which was his first con-
tribution to the Woman's Missionary Society


